
 
Welcome to Year 3! 

Term 1 2023 

Term 1 Dates 

6.9.23 – First day back 

15.9.23 – Behaviour and Restorative 

Justice workshops (8:50, 14:40, 17:30) 

15.9.23 – Dot Day 

27.9.23 – National Fitness Day 

10.10.23 – World Mental Health Day 

13.10.23 – Fabulous Friday 2.40-3.10pm 

19.10.23 – Halloween Dress Up Day and 

last day of term 

20.10.23 – INSET day for staff. IKB closed. 

We will give more dates nearer the time. 

Don’t forget that our attributes are 

• We are positive 
• We are engaged  
• We are responsible  
• We are respectful 
• We are resilient  
• We rise to challenges  
At IKB, we believe that 

• Every Child Achieves 

• Every Child Belongs 

• Every Child Participates in 

learning, enrichment and the 

community 

Animals including Humans 

We will learn about diet and nutrition. We will also 

look at the bodies of animals and humans focusing 

on the role of muscles and bones. 

The Stuarts and the Gunpowder Plot 

We will look at changing monarchs in Britain. We 

will learn about James I and his popularity 

amongst the people. 

Maths 

In maths we will begin by focusing on place 

value and deepening our understanding of 3-

digit numbers. 

We will be launching Times Tables Rock Stars – 

stay tuned for more info! 

English 

Our first text is Zoo by Anthony Browne which 

will lead us to debate and discuss the treatment 

of animals in captivity. Our grammar focus will 

be on building a sentence and a paragraph. 

Reading 

Please make sure that you read with your child 5 

times a week for 5 minutes. In the first few weeks 

we will send home a reading book and a reading 

record where you can record your reading with 

your child. When reading, talk about the pictures, 

how the characters are feeling and ask them 

questions.  

Forest School 

We will start Forest School sessions on Tuesday 12th September. Please make sure 

that your child brings in appropriate clothing (long sleeved tops, trousers, 

waterproofs and wellies) on the day of Tuesdays. 

PE 

PE will be on Wednesdays, starting on 13th September. Please ensure that your child 

brings in their labelled PE kit in a drawstring bag. 

If you have any worries, queries or questions, please talk to Mrs White, 

Miss Harvey or Mrs Evans. 


